

Carl Romano



## Utica Kiwanis Club

November 29, 1990

The Utica Kiwanis Club is honored to have Carl Romano as a recipient of the distinguished Kiwanian Award. Carl has been a member of the Utica Club since 1977.

He has:

- ... attended 10 International Conventions
- ...attended 13 District Conventions
- ... attended 11 Kiwanis birthday parties
- ...had perfect attendance for 13 years
- ...attends a minimum of 24 Inter Clubs and other Club meetings in the district each year
- ...served as our Lieutenant Governor (1983-84)
- ...served as our division #3 Trustee for the Michigan Foundation (1981-91)
- ...served as our President for the Michigan Foundation (1988-89)

Carl and his wife Dorothy have eight children.

Respectfully,

Mark Rabaut

President, Utica Kiwanis Club